
10th May 2019 

In science we have had a great time investigating rocks.  We have carried out a scratch test 

to see how durable different types of rocks are and a water test to see which rocks are 

permeable and impermeable. 

 

 

 

 

 

In maths our focus is on money.  We have identified coins and their value and have begun to 

add amounts of money together.  We will be moving on to subtracting one amount from 

another and linking both to calculating change. 

 

 

 

For your information 

 

In English, we are continuing to use the ‘Stone Age Boy’ text to help us develop our writing 

skills.  We have been learning about the past tense and the present perfect tense.   

In art the children have been exploring cave paintings with the aim to produce a piece of 

their own cave art. 

For your information 

PE this term will take place on Tuesdays and Fridays.     

Home learning is due in on Monday 20th May. 

Please continue to read with your child (x5 in a week) and sign/initial to say you have read 

with them. 


